
 

 

Important Notice 

 

Good Morning, 

 

As a precautionary measure related to the current COVID - 19 pandemic, we have made the 

decision to close THRC programs effective March 16 to April 5, 2020 

 

The Resource Library will be closed. There will be no overdue charges for items due within 

the closure dates and an additional 3 weeks will be added to your due date. All membership 

renewals will be processed when the library reopens. 

 

All Professional Learning sessions have been cancelled until April 5, 2020. Sessions will be 

rescheduled or cancelled. All registrants will receive an email with refund options. 

 

You can find more information on COVID-19 in Halton, including latest updates, how to 

protect yourself, symptoms, travel, treatment and more on Halton Region's official website. 

 

We appreciate your understanding during this situation. 

 
  

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ft%3D9wwzefabb.0.0.woumsffab.0%26id%3Dpreview%26r%3D3%26p%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fwww.halton.ca%252FFor-Residents%252FImmunizations-Preventable-Disease%252FDiseases-Infections%252FNew-Coronavirus&data=01%7C01%7Ckatied%40mcrc.on.ca%7Cef1d684013af42fa7a9e08d7c8f186f1%7C0f57877c66594420ada6c4bd07e2900d%7C0&sdata=p9MulP35KDnX68XMw69zsHFVnabEjM2zx71tr7wU1tA%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ft%3D9wwzefabb.0.0.woumsffab.0%26id%3Dpreview%26r%3D3%26p%3Dhttp%253A%252F%252Fwww.thrc.ca&data=01%7C01%7Ckatied%40mcrc.on.ca%7Cef1d684013af42fa7a9e08d7c8f186f1%7C0f57877c66594420ada6c4bd07e2900d%7C0&sdata=ezrvvxfQ49VDxxe5F3H2VTziP0%2Fqy93g18JxUNrBIe4%3D&reserved=0

